CHURCH AT WORSHIP - FEBRUARY 20, 2021

COURTYARD 11:15AM

Please sing with us!

Opening Song- Adoration

Welcome and Announcements - Adoration
Offering- Local Church Budget

Praise - Adoration

Children's Story- Lawrence Jayme
Congregational Prayer - Natalie Bechtold
Sermon-On a Limb for Christ - Pastor Jose Marin
Closing Song- People Need the Lord
Blessing- Pastor Jose Marin

If you need prayer, please come to the front after the worship service.

SERMON TEASER

SPECIAL GUEST SPEAKER - FEBRUARY 27

"Of all parts of Black History, the institution of slavery is probably the most morally
abhorrent and has the most widespread effects in the modern era. While God
detests slavery, there is one type of servitude that He wishes all humanity to
participate in. Join us next Sabbath as we discuss what it means to be a Slave to
Christ."

PREACHING SCHEDULE

FEBRUARY 27

Jordan Greene
MARCH 6

Pastor Mitch Williams

MARCH 13
Pastor Mitch Williams
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Revelation Of Hope Semjnar This Spring

BATH SEMINAR
RUARY, 20 2:15PM
H PASTOR JOSE MAR
RCH COURTYARD OR
VESTREAM

SA
HE
Wi

]
(]
I
(]

)
L

: _ s
Live Presenﬁitions - Agék%lO, 7pm by Pastor Jose Marin
A oSSl

LEW™ES

PRAY

JOIN THE CALL ON WEDNESDAYS AT 7 PM
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CHURCH LIFE

OUTDOOR CHURCH

Welcome to Outdoor Church! Whether you are a longtime member or a special
guest today, we are so excited that you joined us for ouroutdoor worship service
gathering. Many of our members will stay home and livestream our service, but
we will certainly miss seeing them. If you are looking for a church community, we
hope you will join ours.

PREPARING FOR CHRIST
Today, all are invited to join us for a seminar presented by Pastor Jose Marin at
2:15pm in the courtyard or through livestream.

ADVENTURER'S CLUB

Adventurer's will meet on 2nd and 4th Sabbaths each month, starting in
February. You can still register. Questions? Email Jean Labayen at
jeannelyns@gmail.com.

TITHE RECEIPTS
Remaining tithe receipts for 2020 were mailed out at the beginning of February.
Any questions, please email thehill.treasurer@gmail.com.

COMMUNITY LIFE

Interested in attending Pleasant Hill Adventist Academy?

Students and families are invited to schedule an onsite visit
NOW with an opportunity to meet future classmates and -
teachers. Plus, you'l be able to see interactive learning in
person! We can also provide a virtual visit if you prefer.
Call (925) 934-9261 or email office@myphaa.com to
schedule your appointment. Applications for the 2021-
2022 school year are available at www.myphaa.com/
new-students and know that our Earlybird Application
savings deadline is February 19 (see back for details).
(Remember to weara mask and know we thermo-check
andsocial distance foreveryones scfety)

PLEASANT HILL ADYENTIST ACADEMY
i1 Plea

FINANCIAL SNAPSHOT

CHURCH FAMILY BUDGET

January Budget $18,746

offering Shortfall

Offering Received

SUNSET TODAY SUNSET NEXT WEEK
5:53pm 5:59pm



